
Have you heard?
New Health Care

Coverage for Adults

Starting January 1, 2019, more adults living in Virginia now have 
access to quality, low-cost and no-cost health insurance. The new 
coverage includes hospital stays, doctor visits, preventive care, 

prescription drugs and much more! 

For more information, visit www.coverva.org 
or call 1-855-242-8282
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The rules have changed!  So, if you 
applied for Medicaid in the past and 

were denied, you may now be eligible. 
Applications are accepted year-round. 

There is no open enrollment period.
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